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I oppose HB 2007 and find it to be an infringement on my second ammendment right. 

The honest American is the only one that would follow this law as well as any other 

gun control laws. The criminals that seek to do harm will continue to disregard the 

law and will only be met with less resistance from unarmed citizens when they 

choose to cause death or serious bodily harm. Further, I feel that victim's families 

should have the right to hold any party accountable for wrongful deaths while on their 

"gun-free" premises.  


